Rebuilding lives
for fire survivors
In Sungai Aur

Village
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In the wake of a devastating fire blaze in Sungai Aur Village, Kumpeh District, Muaro Jambi Regency,
Indonesia, on 14 March 2021, Mewah Group has swiftly assembled a team to provide disaster relief to

communities in need.

Staffs from PT Jambi Batanghari Plantations (PT JBP) volunteered their name and effort for the relief
exercise to rebuild homes for residents in Sungai Aur Village who have lost their homes in fire. A donation
drive has been initiated across Mewah Group to raise relief funds for the victims. A total of IDR 35.4
million has been raised to provide much-needed building materials to build new houses and donating

food supplies to all affected families.



The success of this disaster relief CSR program is
the symbol of togetherness between PT JBP and
the residents of Sungai Aur Village, according to
Pak Suharyanto, Head of Kumpeh Sub-district,
Muaro Jambi in his opening remarks during the
ground-breaking ceremony held on 8 June 2021,
to mark the completion of the house rebuilding

project.

“This activity proves, if we are all united, our life
can jointly become more prosperous. It can be
seen from the physical design of the house that
was built, it is a decent home design for our
people,” he said.

Through leveraging the collective strength,
efforts, and volunteerism of our employee,

Mewah Group hopes that the disaster relief

efforts will contribute to alleviating the suffering

of the affected families and aid the communities

in rebuilding their lives after this fire disaster.

We are grateful for the support from local
authorities in Muaro Jambi Regency, PLT Camat
Kumpeh, the residents of Sungai Aur Village and
our staffs in PT JBP for their effort.




